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Term 2 Week 6 Tuesday 5th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone who attended our Fireworks Night last month. We hope you had a wonderful time!
Also a very big thank you for all your generous raffle donations for the Christmas hampers.

Thank you for all your ongoing support. It really is appreciated.
East Peckham Primary School’s PTA

We wish you a Merry Christmas!

Christmas Fair

Our Annual PTA Christmas Fair will be held in the school hall this Friday 8th December. Father
Christmas will be visiting the children for story time throughout the day. For any children who may
not take part, there will be a colouring activity offered instead. All children will have the opportunity
to visit the Fair as part of their class throughout the day, and the Fair will remain open to Parents
at the end of the school day. Do come join us from 1:30pm-3:00pm, so just before or just after
pick-up (which is at 2pm)! There will be refreshments available.

Children are invited to bring cash to spend at the Fair in a named and sealed envelope or purse.
An amount of £3-£5 is suggested but there will be things to buy across a range of prices to make it
accessible for everyone, including gifts for adults so the children have an opportunity to buy family
members gifts if they wish to. There will also be homemade sweet treats, Christmas games with
prizes, kids gifts and activities plus second hand books and bric a brac.

It’s almost Raffle time!

Our Christmas Raffle will be drawn about 2.45pm on Friday as part of the Christmas Fair. There
are lots of exciting prizes (list below). So if you have not yet had chance to buy your raffle tickets,
please do support us by purchasing the tickets that have been sent home with your children in an
envelope. Extra tickets are available at the School Office. If you do not wish to purchase the Raffle
tickets, please can we ask that you return them to the school office as soon as possible. Tickets
are £1 each.

Please return all monies and ticket stubs, and any unwanted raffle tickets as soon as possible and
before Friday



Raffle Prizes

· £100 M&S voucher (Security Firm)

· £50 Amazon Voucher

· £50 voucher from East Peckham Kebab and Pizza

· Christmas Hampers

· Trowel set from Brookside Garden Centre

· Meal for 4 from Emma’s Kitchen

· £50 voucher for The Bush, Blackbird and Thrush

· 6 week Dance course from Lucy Robins School of Dance

· Breakfast and a bottle of prosecco from The Society Rooms, Maidstone

· Sweet treats from The PA Fairy

· Trend Tonic Jewellery Voucher

· Selection of handmade cards

· Hever Castle Family Ticket

Upcoming Events Date Summary

● Christmas Fair Friday 8th December

Contact us

Email address to contact us on: pta@eastpeckhamprimary.org.uk

Chair - Mrs Michelle Piscina Secretary - Mrs Katie White

mailto:pta@eastpeckhamprimary.org.uk

